Mario Andrade, Ed. D. Superintendent

Kimberly Sarfde, Ed. D. Assistant Superintendent



Matthew Poska, M. Ed. Assistant Superintendent

Daniel Donovan
Chief Operating Officer

October 31, 2022

Dear NSD Families and Staff:

Today our schools are reporting 20 positive cases of COVID-19 during school last week.

- 4 positive cases at Bicentennial Elementary School
- 2 positive cases at Broad Street Elementary School
- 1 positive case at Charlotte Avenue Elementary School
- 1 positive case at Dr. Norman W. Crisp Elementary School
- 1 positive case at Fairgrounds Elementary School
- 2 positive cases at Main Dunstable Elementary School
- 1 positive case at Mount Pleasant Elementary School
- 1 positive case at New Searles Elementary School
- 3 positive cases at Elm Street Middle School
- 3 positive cases at Pennichuck Middle School
- 1 positive case at Nashua High School North

We are encouraged with an additional week of a relatively low number of positive cases of COVID-19 in our schools. Tonight, many families, friends, and neighbors will be gathering, primarily outdoors, because of Halloween and Trick-or-Treat Nashua. Be sure to take added precautions and stay safe and healthy.

Thank you for your support and, if you have questions about the pandemic, please email COVID-19@nashua.edu.

Singerely

Superintendent of School